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July 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Candidate 

 

Thank you for your interest in becoming the next Chief Executive for the Police and Crime 

Commissioner for Suffolk.  The vacancy arises as a result of the retirement of the current post-

holder. 

 

The Chief Executive is a key statutory role to help me in the delivery of my vision, strategy and 

priorities.  I am looking for a Chief Executive who will lead the operations of the Office of the Police 

and Crime Commissioner.  The successful candidate will be actively involved, using their 

professionalism and influence in respect of all material matters affecting the organisation as a 

whole.   

 

Close working with the Constabulary is a key component of my office’s work.  The Chief Constable 

and myself are committed to delivering the best possible service for the county and the successful 

candidate will play a major part in helping to deliver that commitment. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tim Passmore 

Police and Crime Commissioner for Suffolk 
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